
This term we are changing the format of homework tasks set for the children in EYFS and Year 
One. Homework will still continue to be due on the dates above. However, you will now be able to choose the way in 

which you support your child to continue their learning journey at home.  

Every two weeks, we will contact you to inform you of 
the theme we have covered in school. You will then be 

able to support your child to use their new skills to 
complete a task at home. We have provided some ideas 

of how you may wish to record and share the        
homework with us.  

Learning at Home 

Homework Dates 

13th September 

27th September 

11th October 

8th November 

29th November 

Please hand in your homework to the class teacher on the 
homework dates above. Children will be rewarded with a    
sticker on their ‘Homework Hero’ card for completing their 

homework. One piece of homework will be selected on each 
date to be  displayed in the school hall.  

You can email photographs and videos to:          

parents@wilkinsonprimaryschool.co.uk  
 

Please note, this email address is only for homework.  
Any other communication needs to continue through 

the school office.  
 

You could choose from a: 
• video 
• photograph 
• drawing 
• collection of objects/items 
• model 
• collage 
• painting 
• parents comment e.g. if you have played iSpy, washed the 

car etc. 
• or complete the specific task set by the teacher 


